
Georgia Aquarium  

with Ed Ryan  

Many of the guests have come from around the world for the opportunity to dive or 

swim with four whale sharks, four manta rays, the largest collection of giant grou-

per, more than 55 species of fish, and about 6,000 animals.  In 2008, Ed was hired 
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programs, which included many guests with disabilities. 
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Meeting Location  

The Broken Barrel Tavern  

at 4700 Babcock Street NE  

Palm Bay, Florida 32905  
WWW.BROKENBARRELTAVE RN.COM 

EVERY  MEETING  W E GIVE  AWAY  GREAT  DOOR  PRIZES  AND  GREAT  STORIES !   

BRING  A F RIEND  AND  CHECK  US OUT !  

COME  EARLY AND  ORDER  A  FABULOUS  MEAL  
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Event  Time  
 Member's 

Cost                   

 Coordinator  

Phone # / E - mail   

DUDC Meeting   

Broken Barrel Tavern, Palm Bay  

Every 2nd Wednesday of the 

Month @ 7 pm  
 Free   Jeri Curley  jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com  

DUDC Board Meeting **Meeting place TBD  
Every 4th Monday of the Month 

@ 6:30 pm  
Free   Contact any Board Member to  Attend  

Blue Heron Bridge Dive  Any time the Tide is Right!  Free  Jeri Curley  jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com  

Jupiter Party Dive  October TBD  TBD Scott Newland  
Divecoordinator 

@downunderdiveclub.com  

Keys Trip  October  TBD Scott Newland  
Divecoordinator 

@downunderdiveclub.com  

Cancellation Policy for Club Sponsored Dives:    Deposits will be refunded with 2 weeks notice of  the scheduled event or with a 

paid replacement diver.  Refunds of money paid after the 2 week cancellation period is subject to board approval .  All requests for 

refunds after this period MUST be made in writing.  Money and deposits are refunded when dives are cancelled by the Charter o r D UDC.          

ALL DIVES MUST BE PAID PRIOR TO THE DAY OF THE DIVE.  NON - MEMBERS ADD $5.  

 (This calendar is tentative and subject to change.)      

We Support Our Local Dive Shops :  

Sea Level Scuba  

4155 Dow Rd Suite U  

Melbourne, FL. 32934  

(321)255 -1825  

 

 

 

Hattôs Diving Headquarters, Inc. 

2006 South Front Street  

Melbourne, Florida 32901  

(321) 723 -5932  

JND Scuba Center  

4651 Babcock Street NE  

Palm Bay, FL 32905  

(321) 723 -8888  

 

Photo Contest 2013  

Start taking those photos for our 2013 photo 

contest.  This year judging will done by Jeri 

Curley and John Dockendorf.  For tips on how 

to take that winning shot, donôt hesitate to ask 

us on our next dive together.  

 

DUES  

Donôt forget Club Dues are Due in February.  

Keep your membership current.  $25 for sin-

gle member and $35 for family membership.  

Ask about any discounts available.  

http://www.sealevelscuba.com


 

 

   

The summer is nearly over but the dive season has just begun.  The water temperature is per-

fect ðin the 80ôs.  Kids are back in school, so no more crowds 
to contend with at Blue Heron Bridge.   

I canôt believe it has been a year since we dove in Roatan.  

We hope to run another dive vacation next year.  We had 
such a great group in Roatan, I canôt wait for the re-run!  

I recently sent an updated membership roster to Jupi-

ter Dive Center.  I was surprised by the number of people 

who hadnôt paid their dues.  If you are not sure if youôve 

paid your dues, email our membership officer, Vicky ( Membership@downunderdiveclub.com ) 

and she will let you know.     

In the coming months, the dive club will man a booth at downtown Melbourneôs Friday Fest.  

Weôll announce when at the meetings.  If you want to stop by to say hello, email a board mem-

ber to find out when weôll be set up.  Weôll be handing out information about the club to poten-
tial members.  Weôre also working on new t-shirt designs.  So look for them in the upcoming 

months.  You may have noticed the updated club logo.  The diver no longer has dangling 

equipment and the ñbubblesò are now floating up!   

If you are not receiving email notices and the newsletter, send an email to 
admin@downunderdiveclub.com and ask to be put on the list.   

Remember newly certified divers, active military and college students receive a $10 discount 

on membership dues.  

Until Next time, Iôll See you Down Under! 

 ðJeri L. Curley, President  
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Presidentõs Message 
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Photo by Jeri Curley  

Photo by Jeri Curley  
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